625 N Shipley Street Wilmington, DE 19801 p: 302.655.7296 f: 302.655.1907 www.ppdel.org

## Planned Parenthood of Delaware

May 20, 2022

## **Officers**

Elyse Reznick
Board Chair
Karen Hudson
Vice Chair
De. Shekelia Hines
Vice Chair
Jerome Heisler, Jr.
Treasurer
Leesa Kellam-Sheppard
Secretary

## Board of Directors

Victoria Bisbing
Laura Bower Braunsberg
Michelle DeCaro
Andrew Hopkins
Sucharita C. Iyengar
Chris Koprowski, M.D.
Delores McLamb
Judith Nwachukwu
Louisa Phillips
Rabbi Yair Robinson
Karen Rosenberg
Stacey Haddock Schiller

## President and CEO

Ruth Lytle-Barnaby

Unitarian Universalist Society of Southern Delaware 30486 Lewes Georgetown Hwy Lewes, DE 19958-4172

Dear Friends,

Thank you for supporting Planned Parenthood of Delaware. Your generous gift of \$1236.00 is helping thousands of Delaware adults and teens lead healthy, productive lives. It's your support that provides the reproductive healthcare services and sex education programs that so many Delawareans continue to need.

For over 85 years, Planned Parenthood of Delaware has been here for all of the people who chose us and rely on us. Our services are available because of *donations like yours*.

Thank you again for caring about your fellow Delawareans.

Sincerely,

Ruth Lytle-Barnaby President and CEO

Zuth Spe-on

RLytle-Barnaby@ppde.org

Our Annual Report lists any donor who contributed \$25 or more to Planned Parenthood of Delaware. If you do not wish to be listed, please call our Development Office at (302)655-7232.

Your contribution is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law. IRS regulations require us to state that Planned Parenthood of Delaware did not provide goods or services to you in consideration of your contribution.

